
Follow-Up Letter for HIV Prevention 

Program Participants 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to take a moment to thank you for 

participating in our HIV prevention program. Your commitment to your health and the health of 

your community is truly appreciated. 

This is a friendly reminder to encourage you to continue the practices we discussed during the 

program. Your health is important, and regular check-ups and preventive measures are vital in 

the fight against HIV. 

If you have any questions or if there are any resources you need, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us. We are here to support you on your journey. 

Thank you once again for your participation. Together, we can make a difference. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


